
 
 
 

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD  
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

MAY 17, 2024 
CITY HALL 

29799 SW TOWN CENTER LOOP EAST 
WILSONVILLE, OREGON 

 
 

Special City Council Meeting 
May 17, 2024 

12:00 p.m. 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Wilsonville Development Review Board 
(DRB) may attend a Special City Council meeting. The meeting is on Friday, May 17, 2024, 
starting at 12:00 p.m. Although a quorum of the Wilsonville Development Review Board 
may be present for the event, this is not a Development Review Board meeting, and the 
Members will take no deliberations towards any decisions. 
 
Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the City Recorder, 
by emailing cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us or calling 503-570-1506. 


